
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Richard and Associates, 
 
We at Symeon’s Restaurant would like to thank all of you for a job well done.  It was 
comforting to know that you and your staff looked after every detail of our claim.  I was 
amazed at the expeditious handling of our claim as well as your negotiating ability with 
the insurance company.  We were truly blessed to have you and your staff there to oversee 
the settling of our claim. 
 
They say that the average person will experience a fire once in their lifetime, I am glad  
my one time is over and I am equally as glad that you where there to assist us during such 
a difficult time. 
 
I will be sure to recommend Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro / Adjusters International to anyone 
in need of your services. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Symeon A. Tsoupelis 
Symeon’s Greek Restaurant, Inc. 
 


